## market

A NEWSLETTER FOR JAVITS CENTER CUSTOMERS



## Happy Holidays!

December 2017

2017 was an amazing year at the Javits Center! We broke ground on our historic expansion project, we harvested honey from our rooftop bee hives and our show floor was busier than ever! Thank you to all of the event managers, exhibitors, business partners, stakeholders and attendees who visited our halls during the past 12 months — your support is greatly appreciated. We also would like to thank our community partners who have supported this facility, our expansion and our ongoing efforts to improve operations. Your help reflects the importance of our mission to strengthen New York's economy.

And from all of us at the Javits Center, Happy Holidays and Happy New Year!













javitscenter.com |
market@javitscenter.com

Est. 1986